
                                                                 Announcements 

                       Thursday, January 6, 2022 

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

Just some brief reminders today… 

1. Please check the lost and found for your missing 

items. They will be donated at the end of the first 

semester which is  January 21st.  

2. Students, if you are feeling ill, please let your teacher 

know and report to the health room before calling 

your parent or guardian.  

3. Please dress for the weather, especially if you are 

traveling between schools and heading to Door A. 

As always, thank you for your cooperation and have an 

awesome Thursday! 


